January 12, 2024

Student Support Center

Student Support Center

The last day to change elective classes for semester 2 is December 21st. If you have a course you'd like to change, please either email your counselor or schedule an appointment.

If your student hasn't had a meeting with a counselor about their course selection for the 24-25 school year, we are still catching up with students, so we will be continuing these meetings next week and the week after break.

Seniors planning to attend Waubonsee next year, the Foundation Scholarships are open! Click here to start your application! There are over 160 scholarships available and the due date is February 5th, 2024.

Lucile Gustafson Scholarship - a 2-year full-ride scholarship to Waubonsee Community College. Students must be eligible in 2 of the following 3 areas: GPA, Class Rank, and/or SAT score. Students were notified via email if they qualify to apply. If they qualify and are interested, they should complete the Google Form and stop by the Student Support Center to pick up the application.

Update on FAFSA: They are hoping to release it by December 31,2023

Thursday 1/25 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm- Night Event!
Financial Aid Application Workshop presented by ISAC